
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Head 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
I hope you have all had a wonderful weekend. Things here are starting to get a little bit Christmassy and it’s been lovely 

seeing all the rehearsals start to come together ready for our Christmas Nativity next week.   

Still lots of other exciting things taking place this week with plenty of fantastic learning opportunities within each class and 

Year 4 are also excited to be starting their block of swimming.  

Looking forward to seeing you all on Friday for our Christmas Fayre!  

Best wishes 
Mrs Morris 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

27 November 2023 

House Points  

Current running total… 

Longships Pendeen Trevose Godrevy 

916 973 984 1012 

 

Congratulations to Godrevy 

 

Upcoming Dates for Your Diary 

28, 29, 30 November – Parent Consultations 

Tuesday 5 December – FS/KS1 Nativity Afternoon & Evening Performance Details to follow 

Tuesday 5 December – Reindeer Roundup Run (held in school)  details to follow 

Wednesday 6 December – FS/KS1 Nativity Afternoon Performance Details to follow 

Monday 11 December – Rocksteady Concert 2.30pm 

Tuesday 12 December – Whole School Cinema Trip See today’s email 

Wednesday 13 – Christmas Lunch (children to wear Christmas Jumpers) 

Thursday 14 December – KS2 Carol Service Afternoon & Evening Performance Details to follow 

Friday 15 December – End of Term 1.30pm 

Tuesday 2 January – INSET Day  

Wednesday 3 January – Children return to school 

 

Christmas Fayre – this Friday! 

Please bring in your pre-loved toys and books from 

today and hand them in at the office. 

Raffle tickets for the wonderful hampers will be on sale 

during the day and the winning tickets will be drawn 

towards the end of the Christmas Fayre. 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 – A Fishy Enterprise 

Year 5 have been incredibly industrious, raising money to enable them to keep fish in their classroom by 

selling home-made crafts. They created a superb business plan along with letters outlining the reasons 

why it would be beneficial to have fish in their classroom. They have proved themselves to be fantastic 

sales people too! Thank you to everyone who has supported their venture.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lyla (Y4) is our wonderful writer for this week! In Year 4 they 

have been writing a first-person recount based on the 

story of ‘Odd and the Frost Giants’. 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 5 December – Reindeer Run 

 

We will be having a fun Reindeer Run to raise money for Cornwall Hospice Care. All children to come to 

school in their PE kits please. 



 

 
 
 
 

  



 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 


